
April 1, 2021

Via email at pschilli@martin.fl.us
Paul Schilling
Director, Growth Management Department
Martin County Board of County Commissioners
2401 SE Monterey Rd.
Stuart, FL 34996

Re: Release of Unities of Title

Dear Mr. Schilling:

In August of 2007 several unities of title encumbering property located in the City
of Stuart were recorded with Martin County. We represent the potential buyer of
the property encumbered by those unities and write to request your assistance in
obtaining a release of the unities of title from the Board of County Commissioners.

The owner of the property, Judy Ervin, has agreed to our pursuing release of the
unities of title.

The property subject to the erroneous unities of title is identified in the unities as:

Krueger Estates Lot 2, Block 2,

Krueger Estates Lot 8, Block 2, and

Krueger Estates Lot 9, Block 2.

Copies of the three unities, one of which appears to have been recorded twice, are
enclosed herewith. The property’s address is 420 Krueger Parkway, Stuart FL
34996 according to the Martin County Property Appraiser’s website.

Please advise if you need further information to review this request, and thank you
in advance for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Christen Spake, Esq.
cls@mccarthysummers.com
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